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	NOGRR Number
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	NOGRR Title
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	Date
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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Steve Zaragoza on behalf of the Black Start Working Group (BSWG)

	E-mail Address
	stevez@gplops.org

	Company
	Garland Power and Light

	Phone Number
	972-205-3098 

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Municipal


	Comments


At its January 23, 2012, the BSWG reviewed Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 089.  After discussion, the BSWG was in consensus to request that the Operations Working Group (OWG) table NOGRR089 to allow time for further review.
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
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